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Principal's Corner:

- Miami Valley Academies has an agreement
with Sinclair Community College to provide
free college-level courses to qualifying 6th
through 8th graders. If you would like to learn
more about this opportunity, please attend a
brief information session at MVA, on March 18,
2022, at 2:30 PM.

If you have additional questions, call Ms. Meeks
at (937) 294-4522.

- Thank you to our volunteers who came to our
school to read to the students in celebration of
Read Across Americal

- Parents, please sign in your tardy student. It
helps the office properly track attendance and
those who are tardy.

- Reminder to 8th-grade parents: please send in
a baby picture to copy for 8th-grade
Recognition.

- Testing:

We are preparing for grades 3-8 Ohio State
Test, Tuesday, March 29-April 22. Third through
eighth-grade students will be sitting for
reading, math, and 5th/8th-grade science.
Please make sure your scholar gets the proper
rest he/she needs to be successful. Our
teachers have been preparing students for the
test and we know they will be victorious.

Read more
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Featured Info

Into the Now

- On March 16th, the 7th & 8th graders are
enjoying a trip to Miami Valley Career
Tech Center.

- K-5 students who have shown excellent
behavior in the past weeks will be
enjoying a field trip to Skateworld of
Kettering March 17th.

- 6th-8th grade students who have
exhibited excellent behavior these past
few weeks will be allowed to enjoy the
Game Truck on March 18th.

- Quarter 3 Student Showcase will be
held on March 31st.

- Spring Pictures are also March 31st.

Into the Future

- Poetry Recitation Day will be April 1st.

- MVA will hold a Family Bingo Night on
April 29th from 4 pm-6 pm!

-The Dayton Dragons and MVA have
partnered to allow for our children to enjoy
a springtime baseball game with reduced
ticket prices! A link will be sent out to all
parents shortly with more information
regarding game day!

Dayton Dragons Game Day

MVA has partnered with the Dayton
Dragons in order to bring MVA students
to a baseball game! A ticket link will be
sent out shortly regarding the exact date,
time, and reduced ticket prices of the
said game shortly so parents, be on the
lookout to allow our students to enjoy a
great game in the springtime air!!
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WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH

Quarter 3 Student Showcase

Quarter 3 student showcase will be on
March 31st from 2 pm-4 pm. Take a tour
of the school and see all the fun projects
the students have been doing this
quarter.

Spring Pictures

Spring pictures are also March, 31st. Make
sure your student(s) bring their best smiles
all day long.

Women's History Month

March marks Women's History Month.
Students will be learning all about great
powerful women in history throughout
the month of March!
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